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Above: At 2 ½ years old with her life at risk. 

 

Yes, she is the same girl shown above!! 

 

 
Above: Mandy and senior staff Joy, Rose, Milly & William 

DeaDeaDeaDear Welcome Home Friends and Far Welcome Home Friends and Far Welcome Home Friends and Far Welcome Home Friends and Fammmmily,ily,ily,ily,    

We wish you a Blessed Christmas and a Happy 
New Year from all the Welcome Home team. 

We make a difference! In October I had an email 
from one of our male supporters (usually I hear from 
women) asking for updates of some of the children 
who he and his wife had prayed for and followed. So 
with the adoptive family blessing, I share these before 
and after pictures of 2 of our young girls adopted (3 
total from us) into a family in the US. Both are mira-
cles in answer to prayers and your faithful support. 
Without all of your love and generosity we would not 
be able to afford the medical care and the good nutri-
tion that was vital to their recovery. Their first year of 
that journey at the orphanage was very painful hard 
work for them both, as well as for us to recover them 
from suffering and illness. They were best friends at 
the home and were thrilled to be reunited in adoption 
as sisters at their US home after 6+ months apart. 

Our Social Workers have been doing their home 
visitations to the children restored to the villages. It is 
good to know from their reports that the children are 
doing well. We make sure that life is OK for them. 

We have 2 young women from Pennsylvania back 
again to volunteer for 6 months over the Christmas 
season. Their love and encouragement and “baking 
skills” will be enjoyed once again by all, especially for 
the Christmas festivities at the home. Thank you girls! 

We Rejoice - The children at the home continue to 
be healthy and happy, all growing up very quickly. 

Thank you for your continued love and support. 
Would you consider a special end of year gift? 

BlesBlesBlesBlesssssings from Mandyings from Mandyings from Mandyings from Mandy    
and Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Fammmmilyilyilyily    

Above: Struggling to survive 

Same girl - What a transformation!!!  


